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June 10, 2022 
 
VIA EMAIL  
Hannah Johanson 
hannah.consistentlife@gmail.com 
  
 Re: MSDH Recent Public Records Request (Agency ID# 2669) 
 
Dear Ms. Johanson, 
 
I am a Special Assistant Attorney General representing the Mississippi State Department of Health 
(MSDH), and I have reviewed your recent public records request for “any documents related to 
routine health inspections and investigations/complaints/enforcement actions/health code 
violations for the following health clinic: Planned Parenthood- Hattiesburg Center.”  
 
No documents can be produced in response to your request because no such documents exist. 
MSDH does not license single specialty clinics, such as the Planned Parenthood clinic in 
Hattiesburg. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact 
me. I can best be reached by email at the address below. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s Seth Hall 
 
Seth Hall, Esq. 
Special Assistant Attorney General 
Mississippi State Department of Health 
Post Office Box 1700  
Jackson, Mississippi 39215 
Seth.hall@msdh.ms.gov 
(601) 576-7446 
 
 cc: David Trewolla, J.D. 
  Cassandra Walters, Esq. 
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